
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families! 

During this short week things were busy, busy, busy, as a number of students took their
PSATs and we all completed our first five weeks of instruction. Fridays are a great day to sit
back and reflect. It is beneficial for us to take a conscious pause sometimes to avoid getting
overwhelmed. This pause gives us time to shift and refocus our mental energies. Put aside
for a moment all that is left to be done and concentrate on what allows you to center
yourself. Perhaps the thought of a loved one, a song, or nature will bring you balance. Let
us head into the weekend with clarity of mind, and heart.

Breathe, Live, Laugh,
Samuelle
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Recipients of the 34th annual Multicultural 
High School Scholar’s Award

Sarah Tanner and Fabio
Alvarez, were among a
select group of students
from the Capital District

and beyond to be honored
by the University at Albany

as recipients of the 34th
annual Multicultural High
School Scholar’s Award.
The Multicultural High
School Scholar’s Award
recognizes Upstate New

York high school students
for their distinguished

academic performance and
school and community

involvement.



The PIGLETS, Service Learning, class is using the Design
Thinking process to collaborate with Mr. Inglee and the Lenape
Physical Education Department to provide community building
activities for all Lenape students during recess.

   Around NPHS
 

October 15- End of Five Week marking
period

October 21st at 6:30 pm- Financial Aid Night

October 22- Five week Progress Report

Important Dates

The Varsity Girls Swim team will be competing in the OCIAA Championship meet next week, and
the Varsity Girls Tennis team will be competing in the Section IX Championship next week.



The Girls Soccer
team had their
senior recognition
Wednesday night. 
 The Varsity Girls
Soccer team will be
competing in the
MHAL
Championship next
week.

In the 12th grade

Economics

course students

are collaborating

and presenting

start up business

ideas. They are

researching the

steps and costs

involved of

becoming an

entrepreneur.



Some Pride Club
members in front of
The bulletin board

they created to
announce club events
and other pride related

information. 

Boys Golf- 2021 MHAL Champions 
The Boys golf Team completed

an undefeated season and
won the 2021 MHAL

Championship in record setting
fashion. The team played their
best when it counted the most
and set a school record 149 to

defeat Rhinebeck, Rondout
and Millbrook. The boys have

now won 24 matches in a row. 
They will be competing in the
Section IX championship next

week.



Pictured Left to right, Manny Markman, Oliver Watson, Stephen Carr, Domenico Mazzella, Loyal Goodermote
Kneeling: Team Captain John Goodermote






  Caring, Connecting, and Making a DifferenceCaring, Connecting, and Making a Difference    

 Members of the Mathletes Club working away enthusiastically
after school on math problems!


